
Year 5/6: 89.2%  

Year 3/4: 90.5% 

Year 1/2: 93.7%  

Reception: 95.8% 

This week’s whole 
school attendance   

91.7%                     

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

93.1% 

 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Dates for the diary  

Arrival of the book fair—Tuesday 25th June 

Friday 28th June—KS1 and Y3/4 trip to Church 
and Library FREE—Details to follow 

Friday 28th June- Y5/6 Football Festival (PE 
kit needed) 

Wednesday 3rd July—EYFS trip to Coulby 
Farm £10 cost  

Friday 5th July—Y6 Leaver’s assembly 2pm  

Shuffle up day— Thursday 11th July 

 Break up for summer—Nursery and Little Ex-
plorers Thursday 18th July 

Break up for summer Rec– Y6 Disco —Friday 
19th July 

Return to school on Wednesday 3rd September 
2024 

Do you have any spare wellies at home from 
small sizes in EYFS right up to an adult size 
6/7? If so, we would love you to donate them 
to school. Thank you  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards— Musical Flare  

Pyper S  -Mrs Robson 

Scarlett M- Miss Parvin 

Alex G - Mr Fairbridge  

Anna B - Mrs Dye  

Henry C – Miss Schumm 

 

Breakfast club star– Poppie H 

Lunch award -  Ruby H 

 

 

Friday 21st June 24 

 Well this week has certainly been 

busy! HUGE thanks to all the Early 

Years families (EYFS) who supported 

our annual sponsored Toddle and Pic-

nic. It was  fantastic afternoon and 

even Dale the school mascot made 

an appearance! All raffle prizes were 

claimed and please could we ask that 

ALL sponsor money is collected in by 

next Friday 28th June. Thank you  

 

Site safety—Could we remind parents that children MUST only travel to school 

on a bike or scooter if they have a suitable helmet. NO ELECTRIC SCOOTERS AL-

LOWED DUE TO HEALTH AND SAFETY LAWS.  

Safeguarding -If you are worried about a child, please speak to Mrs Thornton or 

one of the safeguarding team. Thank you  



What a sunny week it has been!  

Thankyou for covering your children in sun cream and sending hats and water bottles; they have done very 
well to stay safe in the sun. Play time has been glorious and field time allows so much more running around. 
We have had a few showers though so please remember to send you child with a thin water proof coat still. 
We love going out in the rain too!  

The next four weeks are getting busy so please check diary dates for upcoming events. The week beginning 
8th July will see our Year 6 children spend a full week at their secondary school. This will mean the rest of 
children in school will have time to meet their new teacher for September and new classroom. More details 
about this will follow.  

NOTICES 

Uniform- please remember that children can wear blue/white pinafore dress, blue/white polo and trousers 
or navy/black shorts. Please try to stick to school colours so our children continue to look smart.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOPPING AHEAD OF SEPTEMBER 

 fully black shoes or trainers  

plain white/blue T-shirt and grey or black school trousers  

Light blue PE top with black or navy blue shorts for PE  

Any joggers/ sweatshirts and trainers for PE should be blue/grey/black and where possible UNBRANDED 
Royal blue school jumper  

Any families who need support buying uniform, please speak to Mrs Bates in the office.  

Do you know any children in the village that 

are not registered for our Two Year Old Provi-

sion or Nursery? We have places available 

now in Nursery and we are able to offer 30 

hours to all entitled 3 & 4 year olds. Please 

visit ww.childcarechoices.gov.uk to see if you 

qualify. Or contact us on 01287 651723.  

Have a lovely weekend everyone! Be Safe, Be 

Ready, Be Respectful!  

Football Star! 

Well done Kylan in Year 5 who was an absolute star at his 

football tournament last weekend. Kylan not only played for 

a new team but also managed to score 5 goals and win the 

tournament! Keep it up Kylan!  

Does your child have something to celebrate outside of 

school? Please let us know via email or class dojo so we can 

celebrate their success.  

Sun Safety 

The weather this week has been warm and sunny. Please remem-
ber to keep your child safe in school in the sun by ensuring they 
have the following;  

Filled water bottle in school daily (plain water ONLY, no juice or 
flavoured water)  

A sun cap to wear outside  

Applied sun cream before school. Children can also bring a la-
belled bottle if they stay all day and need to reapply at lunchtime. 

Appropriate clothing (no vests or backless dresses, please en-
sure your child wears a t-shirt)  

Appropriate and safe foot wear (no open toe shoes or Crocs 
please) 

If your child arrives at school in clothes unsuitable we have a bag 
full of spare for them to borrow including skirts, leggings, school 
t shirts and jumper. Thank you  


